BSPA ARTICLE FOR THE BUCKDEN ROUNDABOUT – SEP 2011
This has been a difficult year for our Surgery doctors with Drs Leonard, Bundy and Steffes all away on maternity leave.  Finding suitable replacements proved extremely difficult and patients have had to wait longer to see a doctor – especially when wanting to see a specific GP.   Dr Leonard will return to work for two and a half days each week starting from 24th October but Dr Bundy is moving to Cornwall where her husband is working whilst Dr Steffes has already accompanied her husband to Berlin where his job has taken him.  The doctors will soon be looking to interview for a new full time GP.

We welcome Dr Mohammed Koker who arrived in August to spend his final year of GP training in our Practice and we also welcome our new Receptionist, Angela Chalkley.

A note for your diary.  Flu jab day will be on Saturday 15th October at both Buckden and Little Paxton Surgeries; it will follow the usual format but, hopefully, with shorter waits this year!  Booking Forms will be available from mid-September in Reception to allow patients to book a suitable time.  Patients who will reach the age of 65 by 31st March 2012 will also be entitled to receive a Flu jab as are all Carers and patients of any age with clinical conditions such as asthma, diabetes, cancer or heart disease.
Patient Participation Direct Enhanced Services [DES] is a new project developed by Doctors in our area which you will not have read about in the local or national papers.   The objective is to increase the number of patients involved in forming decisions about the range and quality of Primary Care Services.   In Buckden we already have a small Patient Participation Group who meet several times a year, however it is planned to greatly expand this participation by using the Internet for the first time.  Patients are being invited to join a Patient Reference Group [PRG] by registering their interest at the Surgery, leaving their name, date of birth and email address on the Forms available.  Some 100 patients have already signed up with a good representation from the 50 – 65 and over 65 year old groups, but we do need more in the 31 – 50 year old group and many more from those aged under 30.

It is hoped this Group will encourage more people to express their views and suggestions for improving the delivery of services at PCT level.   Additionally the Surgery will compile an online survey to monitor their performance strengths and weaknesses.

Lastly, our AGM is on Tuesday 27 September starting at 7.00pm in the Buckden Surgery – all are very welcome to attend.

Sue Paul  
